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Notice to all Accredited Autobody Shops and Glass Shops 

Northern Consultation 

Date published: November 15, 2021 

The 2021 Light Vehicle Accreditation Agreement is centered on meaningful consultation between the 

repair industry, its associations and MPI. In September of this year, senior MPI representatives followed 

up on a commitment to hold a town hall meeting with Northern repair facilities. As result of this 

consultation, MPI will extend the current Northern 20% labour differential to the following labour 

allowances:  

 Windshield repair and crack allowance  
 Administrative charge  
 Lock coding 
 Wheel Balancing  
 Mobilizing vehicles 
 Air conditioner/condenser repair 
 Glass Tint Film 

 
 
In addition, recognizing the higher utility costs (in particular for facilities with paint booths), MPI will 

provide a Northern Utility Allowance of $60 on every claim with refinish operations. 

The above changes will be effective December 15, 2021. 

MPI will be updating our Estimating Standards and Estimating system to reflect these changes. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact MPI Partners. 


